
 
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS 

TOWN OF NEW HARTFORD 
 

Notice is hereby given to all persons liable by law to pay property taxes to 
the Town of New Hartford that the second installment of Real Estate and 
Personal Property taxes on the Grand List of October 1, 2022, BILLED 

LAST JULY, and the Motor Vehicle Supplemental tax will become due on 
January 1, 2024.  If not paid on or before February 1, 2024, the tax 

becomes delinquent and subject to interest at the rate of 1½ % per month, or 
part of a month, from January 1, 2024 to the date paid.  Anyone who 

registered a vehicle between October 1, 2022 and July 31, 2023 should 
expect to receive a supplemental motor vehicle tax bill.  Failure to receive a 

bill does not excuse the tax or subsequent interest or fines.  Checks should be 
mailed to Tax Collector at P.O. Box 402, New Hartford, CT 06057.  For 
online payment visit our web site at www.newhartfordct.gov.  Tax Office 

hours are Monday through Thursday; 8 A.M. – 4 P.M. and Friday; 8 A.M. – 
1 P.M.    

Dated at New Hartford this 21st day of December 2023. 
Tolly Gibbs, CCMC, Tax Collector 
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